
FORM GEN. 160 (Rev. 6-80) CITY OF LOS ANGELES 

INTER-DEPARTMENTAL CORRESPONDENCE 

DATE:  August 23, 2021 
 
TO:  Michel Moore, Chief of Police 

Los Angeles Police Department 
Attention: Detective Vito Ceccia 

 
FROM:  Office of the City Clerk 
  Council and Public Services Division 

Room 395, City Hall, Mail Stop No. 160 
   
SUBJECT: Application for Public Convenience or Necessity related to a Cannabis 

Business 
Council File No. 21-0420-S49; CD 15 

 
On August 20, 2021, the Office of the City Clerk received an application for public convenience 
or necessity for a cannabis business located at 12804 South Hoover Street. Pursuant to 
Ordinance No. 186703, the City Council has 90 calendar days to act on this application. The 
application will be considered by the Planning and Land Use Management (PLUM) Committee 
prior to moving forward for consideration by the full City Council. A public hearing will be held at 
the PLUM Committee meeting no later than October 29, 2021.  

 

Please submit a report with the Department’s position, including crime data for the area, by 

October 4, 2021. Written reports may be emailed to clerk-cps-cannabispcn@lacity.org. Please 

reference the Council file number 21-0420-S49 in your correspondence. 

 

A copy of the application and related documents can be viewed on the City Clerk’s website at: 

http://www.lacouncilfile.com by searching Council file number 21-0420-S49. 

 

Please email questions to clerk-cps-cannabispcn@lacity.org. 

 

Thank you. 
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